
	
	

	
Dear	Friends,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	prayer	and	your	faithful	support!		We	are	very	thankful	for	all	of	you!		2017	has	been	a	year	
where	we	witness	believers	from	one	generation	to	the	next	and	then	to	the	next,	rising	up	and	praising	our	
Almighty	God	who	was	and	is	and	is	to	come!	
	

One	generation	shall	praise	Your	works	to	another,	
And	shall	declare	Your	mighty	acts.		

-	Psalm	145:4	-	
	
In	 July,	 our	 team	ministered	 at	 a	 church	 in	 Vancouver,	 Canada	 over	 a	 3-days	 weekend	 retreat.	 	 Our	multi-
generational	 team	(youngest	member	being	12	years	old)	went	and	ministered	to	3	generations	of	believers,	

from	 children	 3	 years	 old	 and	 up,	 to	 youth	 and	
young	 adult,	 and	 to	 the	 parents	 and	 grandparents	
generations.	 	 It	 was	 a	 beautiful	 picture	 of	 one	
generation	 imparting	 to	 the	 next.	 	 We	 witnessed	
God’s	 power	 and	 presence	 transforming	 lives.	
Children	 experienced	 spending	 time	 and	 hearing	
from	their	Abba	Father.		From	the	young	to	the	old,	
the	Holy	Spirit	has	increased	their	spiritual	appetite	
and	 opened	 their	 heart	 and	 spirit	 to	 praise	 Him	
with	 dancing	 and	 shouts	 of	 joy,	 breaking	 through	
cultural	 norms.	 	 Many	 young	 people	 raised	 their	
hands	and	committed	to	worship	the	One	True	God	
all	the	days	of	their	lives.			

	
Our	 local	worship	 training	 in	 San	 Jose,	 California,	 continues	with	 instrumental	 and	worship	 leading	 training	
and	worship	jam.		One	73	years	young	Japanese	sister	recently	joined	us	and	she	comes	with	someone	to	help	
translate/interpret	for	her.		She	wants	to	learn	to	read	and	play	chords	on	the	piano	for	worship	as	she	serves	
on	the	worship	team.		Even	at	73	years	of	age,	she	continues	to	want	to	learn,	to	be	excellent	and	give	her	best	
to	better	serve	God!		Our	hearts	are	so	encouraged	by	her	desire	and	dedication	in	worshiping	God	and	serving	
Him	faithfully.		
	
Indeed,	 no	matter	 what	 age,	 the	 young	 and	 the	 old	 will	 not	 cease	 worshiping	 Him	whether	 on	 earth	 or	 in	
heaven!	
	
Please	 continue	 to	 pray	 for	 us	 as	we	 ramp	 up	 our	 new	 song	
production.	 	 Please	 pray	 for	 strength	 and	 endurance	 for	 our	
team	 as	 we	 spend	 countless	 hours	 in	 recording!	 	 We	 are	
hoping	to	release	the	next	CD	in	2018!	
	
As	 the	 Lord	 moves	 you,	 please	 consider	 making	 a	 donation	
online	 (https://goo.gl/g2CaHx)	 to	 support	 us.	 	 Your	 support	
enables	 us	 to	 provide	 training	 and	 raise	 up	 more	 worship	
leaders	locally	and	globally	wherever	God	opens	doors	for	us!	
	
Thank	you,	dear	 friends,	 for	your	partnership	and	your	 support!	 	May	 the	Lord	bless	you	and	keep	you	and	
your	family!		May	songs	of	praise	never	cease	in	your	household!	
	
Sincerely,	
From	all	of	us	@	Shout	Your	Praise	
www.sypworship.org	


